
Traffic Advice 
 

Temporary Traffic Arrangements in Yuen Long 
 

  Members of the public are advised that to facilitate the construction of 
Guangzhou-Shenzhen-Hong Kong Express Rail Link, the following temporary traffic 
arrangements will be implemented in Yuen Long from 10.00 a.m. on 12 June 2017 to 
5.00 p.m. on 30 September 2017: 
 

(a) Temporary Traffic Arrangements 
(i) The section of Kong Tai Road between Kam Tai Road and Chi Ho 

Road will be temporarily converted from two-way traffic to one-way 
southbound; and 

(ii) The section of Chi Ho Road from its junction with Kong Tai Road to a 
point about 40 metres west of the same junction will be temporarily 
converted from two-way traffic to one-way eastbound. 
 

(b) Temporary Traffic Diversion 
Vehicles on Kong Tai Road heading for Chi Ho Road will be temporarily 
diverted to travel via Kam Tai Road and Kam Hing Road. 

 

Appropriate traffic signs will be erected on site to guide motorists. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


